
模擬国連 JMMUN に参加しました 

 

参加した生徒の感想をご紹介します！ 

 

 

On behalf of the Senzoku MUN club, I'd like to once again express our 

gratitude to Seiko Gakuen and Junten High School for joining us for 

the very first session of JMMUN. Ever since my first conference in 

Malaysia, hosting a conference was one of the top wishes I had as a 

MUNer. The three S2 Board members all felt the need for more forums to 

be available for Japanese students to debate on pressing international 

issues and collaborate towards a consensual resolution. I was very 

happy to see many students new to MUN join our session, and I can only 

hope that this experience had been a good foundation to their MUN 

career. It was the utmost honor to serve your first JMMUN Secretary 

General, and I am confident that the next generation will carry out an 

even bigger and more fruitful session. 

                                                    -K.T.  (Secretary General/Chair) 

 

JMMUN was something new that I have always wanted to try here at 

Senzoku. Our concept was to have a student lead conference and expand 

it to outside our school boundary. I am so glad that we three worked 

so hard to make this happen! It wasn’t an easy task but I must say 

that it made me grow as a person and look at world issues from a 

different perspective. It was a whole new experience leading the 

delegates and stimulating debate. I am so thankful for this experience 

and looking forward to an even brighter future for Senzoku’s Model UN 

Club! 

                                                           -R. S.  (Chair/Director) 

 

 

This JMMUN, starting our own MUN conference here at Senzoku, was a 

challenge for us and we have always wanted to do it. It was something 

new to us, to have other schools join us and we had some hard times 

planning this, but I am very glad that the three of us got to do this 

together! It was a great experience and I am very glad I got to be 

involved in this! This experience made me strong as a character and I 

learned a lot of priceless stuff. I am thankful for everyone that 

supported and participated in this JMMUN! I can't wait to see the 

future S2s to create an even better conference! 

                                                               -A. M. (Rapporteur) 


